
Chesterfield Conservation Commission

Minutes of meeting: January 15, 2024

Commissioners present: John Follet, Ann Pickrell, Doug Fraser, Julia Freedgood
Commissioner(s) absent: Sherrill Redmon
Others Present: Patti Gosselin

1. Meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm
2. Minutes of the December 18, 2023 meeting were approved as submitted.
3. Hearings
4. Old business  
5. New business

The Conservation Commission and the Select Board was emailed by a resident of 
Goshen whose land abuts recently harvested forest in Chesterfield. The appeal was to 
see if anything can be done about flooding and erosion on her driveway that she 
believes is being created because of forest cutting run off. The location of the problem 
lies well outside a buffer zone to a stream that exists in Goshen. John responded to the 
complainer explaining that the problem is not an issue that falls under the Wetlands 
Protection Act. She was referred to the DCR State Service Forester and a follow up letter 
to the owner will be written.

6. Other business
7. Adjournment

7:30 pm

Submitted: February 19, 2024

John S Follet

Approved: February 19, 2024


